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14th February 2025 

 

Ski Trip 2026 - Spiazzi, Italy 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We are hoping to offer Years 7-10 pupils the exciting opportunity of a skiing residential from 18th – 24th January 

2026, which will take place in the Italian resort of Spiazzi.  

This trip is an excellent opportunity for students to learn to ski and develop their team-working, leadership, and 

communication skills, as well as boost their confidence as they navigate through this exhilarating adventure. For 

those who have previously been on a ski trip, there will be plenty of opportunities to improve their skiing ability. 

The cost of the trip is £888 per pupil and covers: 

●​ 16 hours of ski instruction (4 hours per day) from qualified and experienced instructors 

●​ Full board accommodation 

●​ Flights and international transfers 

●​ Evening entertainment programme including ice skating and a trip on a snowcat. 

●​ Local ski hire, including skis, ski boots and helmets. 

 

UK airport transfers are not included in this cost and a small additional charge may be included; this will depend on 

which UK airport the trip departs from. We will endeavour to give you as much notice as possible for this charge.​
 

Due to the cost of the trip we want to give you as much notice as possible to budget, which will include a payment 

plan allowing you to spread the cost over the next year. The payment plan for this trip will be broken down as 

follows: 

 

 



 
 

AS PER TERMS & CONDITIONS Deposit Amount (£) PAYMENT DUE DATES 

Deposit 1 £100.00 28/02/2025 

Deposit 2 £200.00 18/04/2025 

Deposit 3 £100.00 16/05/2025 

Deposit 4 £100 13/06/2025 

Deposit 5 £100 11/07/2025 

Deposit 6 £100 05/09/2025 

FINAL BALANCE (12 wks before departure) Final balance 

(Approx. £188) 

17/10/2025 

 

Only 90 places are available for this trip. If you would like your son/ daughter to attend, please register your interest 

by paying the £100 deposit on ScoPay. Places will be secured on a first come first served basis. Once all interest has 

been registered, you will be informed if your son/ daughter has a place on the 2026 ski trip.  Once a place is secured 

on the trip, all payments are non-refundable. Therefore, if you are unable to keep up with payments or your child is 

unable to attend, unfortunately no refunds will be given by the school. 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in contact with me. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Dummett 
Head of Year 11 

 

 

 

 


